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HEALTH CARE HEADLINES 2021

The legislative session

is winding down: what

can you do today?

The legislative session ends in

June, but action is still needed on

health care. Here's what you can

do: Use this tool to write Senate

Leader Looney and House Speaker

Ritter to tell them why Connecticut needs a strong public option!

MONDAY, MAY 17:

Join us and Recovery

For All on Tax Day to

tell Governor Lamont

that CT needs

Recovery For All! 

Budget discussions are underway,

and it's important to keep up the

momentum on Govnernor Lamont

to create a budget that funds health

care, housing, education, and more.

Wear red to stand for health care! 

Join us May 17 at 5pm under the

Soldiers and Sailors Memorial Arch in Bushnell Park as we march to the State

Capitol to demand an equitable budget and tax plan! 

 2020 Annual Report:

Our Path Forward

At Universal Health Care, we didn't

anticipate what 2020 brought. But,

we pivoted, and we learned several

important lessons about our work.

Now, we're putting those lessons

into action for a better future. 

Read the report for more. 

Evento Informativo de

Opciones Públicas en

Connecticut (En Espanol)

Public Options informational

event in Spanish!

Únase a nosotros en un evento informativo sobre el Proyecto de Ley del 

Senado 842 que crearía opciones de atención médica asequibles y de calidad 

en Connecticut. Para recibir el enlace de zoom para este evento,

utilice este enlace de registro.

Please join us Thursday, May 20th at 6 pm for an informational event on 

Senate Bill 842 that would create affordable, quality health care choices in 

Connecticut. To receive the zoom link for this event, please use this

registration link.

As always, tell us what you'd like to hear more about

so you can see the latest on all the issues you care about.
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